
 

 

 

 

Melvich Community Council 
Serving the Communities of Melvich, Portskerra, Halladale and Forsinard 

 
 

This is a letter of support from the community council to advise Melvich Community SCIO 
that they have the backing and support of the community council with their plans to move 
forward with a new community hub.  
 
We welcome the plans for a new community hub and see it as somewhere for locals to     
congregate and bring back the community spirit that has in the past been diminished.  
 
We look forward to hearing about all the community engagements planned for the new   
community hub which will benefit the local community and help with the community hub 
running.  
 
Again we would like to reiterate that if there is anything we can help with please get in touch.  
 
Thanks  
 
Andrew Mackay  
 
Chairman  
Melvich Community Council  

 

 


